










   P A R I S H  N E W S  

We would like to thank all of our pa-
rishioners who were able to aƩend 
our Advent Retreat. We hope that 
your hearts  are filled with renewed 
faith and purpose to make of this 
season an opportunity to get closer 
to our Lord, Jesus.  

THANK YOU!!! 
Dear Parishioners,  

We would like to thank everyone  who 
supported our beautiful liturgical space 
this season by donating poinsettias. 
The time you took out of your busy 
schedules for our Parish is greatly ap-
preciated. May our Lord, Jesus, bless 
you abundantly. 

Every year our Parish invites families to help us light the advent candles at the 
beginning of Mass. If you would like to partake in this beautiful tradition, 
please call our Pastoral Center! 

 
Merry Christmas from All Souls Church  

This season is all about the joy of giving, because in doing so, we receive the warmth in 
our hearts that comes from seeing others smile. To our parishioners who so readily 
answered to the call of adopting a child through our “Giving Tree” campaign, THANK 
YOU. Your gift means so much, not only because it will lighten up someone’s day, but 
also because it continues our mission to nurture Christian values that unify us as a  
community. May our Almighty God bless you abundantly. 

May the coming of our Lord, Jesus, find us with open hearts and ready to receive him. May 
his life and the virtuous examples of Mary and Joseph guide our own experience. Let us 
consider His birth a new beginning, that we may live in grace and rejoice in praising and serv-
ing our King and our Lord.  Blessings to all! 

Please note that the January 1st Masses to greet the new year will 
follow our regular Sunday Mass Schedule. Join us to welcome the 
year in gratitude and prayer.  

Our Parish is truly blessed with a community who unites 
in prayer as well as in service. Thank you to all who 
supported, in one way or another, the two days we 
gathered to pay homage to our Blessed Mother Mary. 
Thank you for your presence. We thank , especially, all 
who supported in embellishing our altar, who supported 
with music as well as with liturgical service and refresh-
ments afterwards. We pray that your generosity and 
devotion be rewarded with all that you need.  Amen.   


